
Dear Bluebell Class,      Week commencing 6th July 2020                                                                     

 

Hello everyone! 

 

The challenges for this week focus around Space. There are lots of things to make this week and we 

would really love to see what you have been getting up to.   Please send us an email or drop a photo onto 

EExAT. 

 

Remember keep practising those tricky words - you will all be familiar with phase 2 words now so 

concentrate on phase 3 and 4 words ready for Year 1.  Remember we call them “tricky words” because 

we cannot sound them out, we have to learn to read and write them by sight. 

 

Keep reading – picture books, eBooks, magazines, road signs! 

 

 
 

Take care and stay safe.   

 

Mrs Allan and Miss Taylor  

 

bluebell@st-james.derbyshire.sch.uk  
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